
 

 
 Dear Parents/Carers                                                          1st February 2019 

 

Thank you for the positive feedback we received regarding the Chocolate Knowledge Organiser.  We 

appreciate that homework can take slightly longer than expected on occasions and the sheet is 

designed to support homework tasks.   We have taken part in some fun informal quizzes using 

information from the organiser and the children have enjoyed creating their own quiz questions!  

 

This week, we have finished our narrative based on a new room in Willy Wonka's Chocolate Factory. 

These creative extracts of writing have included a range of literary features such as similes, 

metaphors, personification and adjectives. The children have tried to correctly include inverted 

commas for speech and tried to include a range of punctuation.  Why not have a look next time you 

are in class.  In Maths, we have explored adding and subtracting money using written methods and 

making amounts with different coins.  

 

Homework 

Homework sheet is linked to coins and making amounts to consolidate what we have learnt in class. 

The children have their weekly spellings to learn for our spelling test and we will check the 

children’s knowledge of times tables on Friday.   

 

Don’t forget to bring in your homework and Homework Books every Friday.  

Reading books should be in school every day. 

 

Friends of Orchard Vale – Tuck Shop – Tuesday, 5th February 

Children can bring up to 50p to spend on a treat at morning break in the Food Technology Room.  All 

monies raised are used to help subsidise trips, events and equipment throughout the school. 

 

School Council – Movie Night – Wednesday, 6th February 

There are a few tickets left for the Movie Night on Wednesday next week.  Tickets are £2 per 

child and can be bought from the School Office.  A drink and a small bag of popcorn is included in 

the price. 

 

Paignton Zoo Residential – February instalment 

The February instalment for those children attending the Paignton Zoo residential is now due. 

 

Bikeability – Level 1 - Cancelled 

Unfortunately, due to unforeseen circumstances the Bikeability Level 1 training for Years 3 and 4 

has been cancelled.  

 

Lunch menu for next week is ‘Week One”. 

 

Diary Dates (don’t forget to check the school website, www.ovschool.co.uk for up to date information) 

Mon, 11th to Fri, 15th Feb – Pitch in a Pound for North Devon Hospice 

Mon, 18th to Fri, 22nd Feb – HALF TERM 

Mon, 25th Feb – back to school. 

 

Stay warm this weekend.  

 

Miss Gulliford       Mrs Johnson      Mrs Benn       Mr Whapham  

http://www.ovschool.co.uk/


 



  



  



 



  



 


